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Tuesday 12t November 2024

Swimming; Year 4 Spring Term 2025

Dear parents/carers,

We are delighted to announce that swimming lessons have been arranged for Year 4 for the Spring term.
Lessons will take place on a Friday afternoon and the entire year group will have ten one-hour sessions. We
will be starting on Friday 17" January 2025 and continuing until Friday 28" March 2025.

Please note that there will NOT be a session on Friday 21s* February due to the half term break.

The children will be grouped according to their swimming ability and non-swimmers will be taught in a group
in the shallow end. Each Friday we will depart Warberry in 2 stages, one class at 12.15pm and the other class
approximately half an hour later, to walk to Plainmoor Swimming Pool (Swim Torquay). Please ensure you
order lunches as normal on Fridays, as we will have an earlier lunchtime to accommodate the activity. We will
return to Warberry in time for normal end of day collection at 3.00pm.

Children will need to bring their trunks / costume and towel in a small bag and have a waterproof coat;
please name as many items of your child’s clothing as possible as this hugely increases the chance of returning
misplaced clothing to the correct child. We would also advise that a swimming cap is worn if you have any
concerns over your child’s hair getting wet.

There is no charge to parents for this activity and all children will be attending the sessions.

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical
information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed
during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional
comments. Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental
Consents’ tab via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation.

If you can assist us with walking to and from the venue, we would be grateful! Please speak to the class teacher
at the end of the day.

Yours sincerely,

o

Mr. S. Bone

Head Teacher
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